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Memorandum 
 

To: Office of Environmental Policy and Compliance 
 

From: Stephen G. Tryon, Director  (signature on file)  
Office of Environmental Policy and Compliance (OEPC) 

Subject: OEPC Vision and Mission Statements 

 

The purpose of this memorandum is to update the OEPC vision and mission statements to guide 
our work to be consistent with the Department of the Interior’s 2022-2026 Strategic Plan. These 
statements were developed collaboratively by all members of the OEPC. 

Vision Statement 
 

To provide Departmental leadership, policy, and guidance to ensure sustainable and equitable 
management of natural and cultural resources for current and future generations. 

Mission Statement 
 

The Office of Environmental Policy and Compliance serves as a leader in resource stewardship 
and the sustainable and equitable management of the Department’s resources. We foster 
partnerships to enhance resource use and protection as well as to expand public access to safe 
and clean lands under the Department's jurisdiction. We strive to continually improve 
environmental policies and procedures to increase management effectiveness and efficiency. 

These new vision and mission statements will be posted on the OEPC website. Feel free to share 
them widely amongst your partners. 
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